
 
 

 

Charter Revision Commission  

 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING LEGAL NOTICE 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 24, 2022 

7:00 pm 

 

Electronic Meeting  
 

 

Hartford Public Access Television, www.hpatv.org or Channel 96 for Comcast/Xfinity customers. 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Charter Revision Commission of the City of Hartford will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, May 24th, 2022 at 7:00pm via Zoom, to hear voter comments on the proposed 

amendments to the City Charter of the City of Hartford. Individuals can sign up to speak by e-mailing 

David.grant@hartford.gov or calling 860-757-9738. Comments can also be e-mailed for those not able 

to attend the hearing.  

 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM 05.16.2022 

3. PUBLIC HEARING 

4. ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

James Woulfe 

Chairman, Charter Revision Commission 


